
Admission Statement for Hartsfield JMI Primary School for 

Pupils with SEN/D 

 

In line with the Local Authority Admissions Policy, we do not 

discriminate in terms of SEN/D when receiving admissions to this 

school. Admissions must be made through the usual process for all 

pupils, including those with special needs or disabilities. Details of 

this are available on the Hertfordshire County Council website.  If 

pupils have an Education and Health Care Plan in place then they can 

indicate their preferred school to their Special Needs Officer and 

it will be named in their plan if this is possible. 


